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Brian Coleman AFIAP AWPF APAGB Hon. FWPF 
 

We are very sad to report the passing of another past-President of the WPF. Brian was the 33rd 
President of the Federation and served from  2011-2013. His obituary will follow. 
 
We will also provide information regarding Brian’s funeral arrangements as soon we are able. 
 
Thanks to Paul James for this lovely image that shows Brian’s character so well. 

 

 
 

 


